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WALSH PARK

2022 Walsh Park Open

Dear Golfers,

On Saturday, July 30, 2022, the Walsh Park Benevolent Corporation (Walsh Park) will be
holding its annual Walsh Park Open charity golf tournament at the Hay Harbor Golf Club.
Sign up today to play in this six player scramble tournament.

11:00 AM - Lunch
12:00 PM — Shotgun Start

Awards ceremony to follow, including presentation of The Burnham Cup

All golfers will receive a Walsh Park gift, lunch & a tournament prize. This popular
event sells out quickly, so register early! Join the fun, every team is a winner!

2022 Walsh Park Open Entry Fee: $500 per team

Players:

ouhkwnNPRE

Phone Number: Email:
Please return registration form and cash/check to the Hay Harbor Golf Club Pro Shop.

Questions about registration, please call HHC golf shop at (631) 788-7514 or Walsh
Park at (631) 788-7927.

Thank you for your support of Walsh Park!

The Walsh Park Benevolent Corporation is a non-profit, tax-exempt organization under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal
Revenue Code. We have not provided goods or services in consideration of your contribution.



